BREADY JUBILEE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Telephone/Fax No 028 71841319
Email: info@bready.strabane.ni.sch.uk

www.breadyjubileeps.com

Thursday 16th December 2021
Dear Parent/Guardian,
You will be aware from the news and social media that the possibility of disruption to schools before
Christmas and in January has been discussed. As a school, unless directed by the Department of Education,
we will remain open as planned until Tuesday 21st December at 12pm. However we do acknowledge that
January may present problems to schooling and whilst none of us want to return to remote learning, we have
to be prepared for the possibility of it.
Therefore before the end of this week all pupils will be provided with a learning pack to potentially support
home learning on Tuesday 4th January and Wednesday 5th January 2022. From Thursday 6th January
onwards each class will be potentially supported through either Seesaw or Google Classroom.
I don’t want to unnecessarily panic parents and | haven’t been given any ‘inside information’ on school
closures from the Department of Education but if we have learnt anything in the last 2 years, it is to expect
the unexpected!

Of course, if we do hear any information during the holidays about disruption we will be in contact via the
school app and the school Facebook page.

| would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year.
Kind regards,

Mr Bogle

12 Cloughboy Road, Bready, Strabane, Co, Tyrone, BT820DN
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